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March 13 ,  2020 

Important Notice to Parents, Staff, and Renters 

I am sure you are all aware of the growing concern for the COVID-19 in the 
state of Virginia. ​COVID-19 is a new disease caused by a strain of 
coronavirus. It’s part of the same family of coronavirus diseases that 
includes the common cold.  As of Friday, March 13th Governor Ralph 
Northam has ordered all K-12 schools closed for a minimum of two 
weeks. 

This is a reminder that the June Bug Center follows the Floyd County 
Public School schedule. Since schools will be closed, ​The June Bug 
Center will also be closed as of Saturday, March 14th, 2020 until schools 
reopen. All afterschool programs, events, and JBC renter’s classes are 
cancelled until schools reopen.  

We will keep you updated as we learn more information on our schedule 
and programs. Thank you for your consideration and help with this. We 
want everyone to stay happy and healthy! 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to call our 
office. 

Sincerely, 

Emily Gruver 

Director 

 
 



 


